
Dear 6th Grade Students 

 

We are happy to have you as a sixth grade Trailblazer.   Sixth grade is an exciting year where 

you will learn many fascinating things about: early humans and the rise of civilization, ancient 

Egypt, pollution, Earth’s changing surface and the human body in motion. and so much more.  

Open House is on August 29th from 11 to 12:30.  Please check the BV website calendar for First 

Day and Back to School Night dates and times. 

There are some things that you should bring with you on the first day of school.  

• 1 Sketch Book for Art (we encourage students to keep using their fifth-grade sketch 

book which may have been stored at school by our wonderful Art teacher)  

• 2 marble composition books 

• 3 different colored plastic pocket folders with 3 fasteners in the middle 

and if possible: 

• 2 boxes of tissues or a “can” of disinfectant wipes 

• Headphones 

• Glue Sticks (3) 

• For Scott/Schweitzer/TBA, a small handheld pencil sharpener 

 

We will have snack time every day; please be sure to bring in a nutritious snack (fruit, 

vegetables, cheese, crackers, etc.).  

Enjoy the remainder of your summer; We are eager to get to know you and have a fantastic 

school year working with you. 

Once classes are posted, your homeroom teacher may contact you about special items needed 

on the first day.  Look for those emails as September approaches. 

The Sixth Grade Team  

 

 

 

The Bridge Valley Community will promote a culture of academic excellence and personal growth through 

citizenship, respect, responsibility, and collaboration 


